Department of Public Health

www.harnett.org

Harnett County Government Complex
307 Cornelius Harnett Boulevard
Lillington, NC 27546

d“/ ph: 910-893-7550

November 1, 2005 @O%\(?/ fax: 910-893-9429
Chase Construction Inc : \y{?@} (},
362 Hawk Road \j C
Sanford, NC 27330 /
RE: Status of Existing Tank Permit Application #05-5-13178
Dear To Whom It May Concern,
On October 31, 2005 an Environmental Health Specialist from the Harnett County Health Department
attempted to evaluate your property for the purpose of issuing an Existing Tank Permit. This
individual was unable to evaluate your property for one or more of the following reasons.

1. Uncover outlet lid on septic tank and break seal

2. Have system pumped out

3. Replace sanitary T

_ X__ 4. Other — Due to the house size increasing to 5 bedrooms, you will need to apply for a soil
evaluation. Home will need new septic system to accommodate S bedrooms.

When you have completed this and called 893-7527 to confirm that the items mentioned have been
corrected, we will then reschedule your property for evaluation.

Sincerely,

Environmental Health Specialist
Hamett County Department of Public Health
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